M Gma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Note from Lisa Hill to your Facebook Page Mapua Community Association
1 message

Lisa Hill <brooklyndanez@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 26, 2022 at 9:13 PM
To: inffo@ourmapua.org

Hi There.
Are you able to share this notice to the page so people in our community can have their say.

| feel very strongly about yet another liquor outlet opening in our community and right across the road from our school.

Thank you
Lisa Hill

The Tasman District Council have received an application for a new bottle store in Mapua, across the road from Mapua School § &

The application for ‘Super Liqour Mapua Village’ has today been received by the TDC for 151 Aranui Road, in the complex also known as the
Mapua Village.

The site, which was once home to the Mapua Tavern before it's sudden closure in 2015 is currently occupied by a second hand clothing store
& fruit and vegetable store.

In a licensing notice on their website, the TDC say alcohol is intended to be sold from “Monday to Sunday between the hours of 9.00am and
10.00pm.” Currently, the nearest alcohol stockist is Four Square Mapua, 780m down the road.

More information on the licensing process can be found here & https:/bit.ly/3rNhits

Sent from my iPhone


https://bit.ly/3rNhits

